
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/5/2010 3:02:50 PM
To: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: US Department of Energy

FYI

From: Wan, Fong
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Allen, Meredith; Wyspianski, Martin; Willacy, Tanya (LAW); 
Alvarez, Roy
Sent: Tue Oct 05 14:13:43 2010 
Subject: FW: US Department of Energy

Tom and team:

I just spoke to Jim and provided our perspective.

"We are drafting a term sheet we can live with and do not want to see the project 
discontinued at this time. However, the term sheet will not lead to a blank check for 
HECA. We look forward to working with HECA."

Jim said he just gave HECA another $100 million, totaling over $400 million now. He 
appreciated our effort to continue to support HECA.

Fong

From:! Redacted ________
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 8:53 AM 
To: Wan, Fong
Subject: US Department of Energy

From: Briggs, Jonathan [mailto:Jonathan.Briggs@hydrogenenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 10:43 PM 
To: | Redacted |
Subject: FW: US Department of Energy call with Al tomorrow

SB GT&S 0449445

mailto:mpl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Jonathan.Briggs@hydrogenenergy.com


Redacted

I just wanted to give you a heads-up that Jim Markowsky, the head of DOE’s Fossil 
Energy Program will be trying to call Fong tomorrow. As head of the DOE department 
that will be directing $400m toward the FIECA project, Jim is calling Fong (and both of 
the key lOU’s involved in the HECA project) at President Peevey’s suggestion. Given 
that DOE were looking for relevant contact details for Fong (and Al Fohrer at Edison) I 
took the liberty of providing your contact details as the best way of scheduling a 
suitable time to speak.

Regards

Jonathan
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